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Dr. Don Robertson, Vice President of Student Affairs: Dr. Robertson said that Great Beginnings will start on August 9 for band 

members and sororities. He encouraged employees to continue the tradition of helping with move-in and 
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STANDING COMMITTEE REPORTS:  
Executive Committee: John Young said the Faculty and Staff Leadership Council will meet with Dr. Davies during the fall semester 

on September 26, October 17, and December 7.   

 

Concerning the June Staff Congress meeting, John noted that the June meeting report was distributed to Staff Congress members via 

email. Reports were heard at that meeting but no business was conducted due to the lack of a quorum. Questions or corrections to the   

June meeting report can be given to John. 

 

He recognized Staff Recognition Committee Chair Laura Lohr and Staff Congress Secretary Kim Cottingham for their work organizing 

the vendor fair for the Staff Appreciation Luncheon.  

 

Staff Recognition Committee: Chair Laura Lohr reported that area businesses and campus departments will be participating in the 

vendor fair at the Staff Recognition Luncheon. Public Safety staff will be available for staff to purchase parking tags. Interested staff 

can have their headshots taken during the vendor fair. 
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March. Debbie Plummer made a motion to adopt the proposed 2017-2018 Staff Congress meeting schedule. Stephanie Totty seconded. 

John asked if there was any discussion. There was none. The motion carried.  

 

John asked if there was any new business from the floor. Marion Hale explained that the Staff Congress Flower Fund, created and 

maintained by voluntary contributions of Congress members for the purpose of sending flowers to members for births or deaths in the 

family, has not been in used in some time. She asked the group to consider moving the balance in the fund to the Staff Congress 

Textbook Scholarship fund. Discussion followed. Marion Hale asked if Staff Congress members want to think about the issue further 

and possibly make a decision at the next Staff Congress meeting. She noted that a Staff Congress member may need to speak with 

someone at the Foundation Office to determine if the Flower Fund balance can be moved to the Textbook Scholarship fund. 


